


My family and I call on the Public Service Commission to reject these secret deals cut with
large industrial and commercial interests and to hold FPL accountable.

Enough is enough — protect residential customers from corporate greed and unjustified rate
hikes.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Lisa Polidora

4221 Fox Lake Rd

Titusville FL, 32796-4020
antbug(@msn.com




